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August 5, 2020 
 
 
Kathleen Born, Chair 
Cambridge Redevelopment Authority 
255 Main Street 
Cambridge, MA 02142 
 
 
Dear Ms. Born and the members of the CRA Board, 

Thank you the generous support from the Forward Fund for $25,000 towards the lift at The Dance 
Complex. This funding supports the completion of our lift project, making our historic building more 
accessible and ADA compliant. Support from funders like you ensures that The Dance Complex remains 
a central hub of dance, locally, regionally and nationally.  
 
Our building is a home for professionals and recreational dancers, ranging in age from young children to 
senior adults. Your support ensures that we will continue to make the study, creation, and performance 
of dance accessible all people. Your generosity will help us to create an environment for each person to 
take their next deep step in dance and in life. 
 
We know you are an ambassador of all we do. If you breathe, you move. If you move, you dance. And if 
you dance, you have a home here at The Dance Complex.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peter DiMuro 
Executive Artistic Director 
 
 


